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6 March 2019

Mr David Hitchcock — Chief Executive Officer
Gawler River Floodplain Management Authority
266 Seacombe Road

SEACLIFF PARK SA 5049

By email: davidehitchcock@bigpond.com

Dear David

Re: Draft Gawler River Floodplain Management Authority Business Plan and
Annual Budget

Please be advised that at the 25 February 2019 Ordinary Council meeting, Adelaide plains
Council endorsed the below resolution:-

13.1  Moved Councillor Keen Seconded Councillor Lush 2019/061

“that, in relation to the 2019-2022 draft Gawler River Floodplain Management
Authority Business Plan and Annual Budget, Council reserves its position in
supporting this document subject to:-

a. The subsidiary firstly undertaking further investigations regarding the
application of depreciation accountancy formula, where the depreciation is
noted and not necessarily funded, particularly in respect of the Bruce Eastick
dam and proposed Northern Floodway; and

b. Removal, in totality, of any reference to Adelaide Plains Council having to
maintain and/or depreciate the proposed Northern Floodway as it sits within a
‘single Council’ entity.

CARRIED

Should additional information with relation to this matter be required, please contact the
Executive Office on {08) 8527 0200.

hief Executive Officer
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